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Please do not allow hog farm to continue to operate in Buffalo River area.  This
should never had been allowed to happen. We were the first river to gain national
status. The beautiful Buffalo brings a lot of tourism to NWA.  Arkansas prides it self
on our beautiful state and we depend on tourism.  I have using this river for my
enjoyment since 1985.  It is unbelievable that you would grant them a permit again.
I will continue praying that folks eyes are opened to the destruction that is taking
place of my Buffalo River.

Susan Bolding
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